PUBLIC NOTICE OF SOCIETY MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that an Extraordinary Meeting of the members of the Bulkley Valley Child
Development Centre will be held at the Bulkley Valley Child Development Centre — Smithers, B.C.
Virtual Meeting, on Tuesday October 13th, 2020 at the hour of 12 pm for the following purposes:

To consider passage of the following Special Resolution:
Be it resolved that the Society is changing its name from the “The Bulkley Valley Child Development
Centre Society” to the “Northwest Child Development Centre Society".
All Society Members are invited.

For further information and to receive details to virtually participate in this Extraordinary Meeting
of the Society Members please call 250-847-4122 or email: reception@bvcdc.ca. If you have any
guestions regarding the Special Resolution, please contact Kerri Bassett (Executive Director) at
250-847-4122 extension 1121.



